
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS OF LASSEN COUNTY 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the County Clerk Recorder-Registrar will be conducting a 
public hearing on the Redistricting/Remapping process of the Lassen County 
Supervisorial Districts. The public hearing will be held on November 23, 2021, at 10:15 
AM at the Lassen County Board of Supervisors Meeting, located at 707 Nevada Street, 
Susanville, California.  
 
NOTICE is also hereby given that any member of the public may appear at the hearing 
and be heard regarding the existing or proposed Supervisorial District maps. 
 
NOTICE is also hereby given that all proposals for revisions shall be submitted in writing 
to the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors before the close of the public hearing. 
 
/s/ 
Julie Bustamante 
County Clerk-Recorder Registrar 
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